From: Steve Crocker [mailto:steve@shinkuro.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 14, 2009 2:04 PM
To: Rosette, Kristina; Mike Rodenbaugh; Greg Aaron; James Bladel; Olga Cavalli
Cc: Steve Crocker; Liz Gasster; ssac ssac
Subject: Invitation to a collaborative effort on abuse contacts

Kristina, Mike, Greg, James and Olga,



SSAC has been studying how a variety of domain name related abuses are handled. After deliberation, we believe a distinct reporting channel is desirable.  We prepared a draft proposal on the subject and circulated it to a limited set of people for comment.  The comments we got back from ICANN staff, SSAC members and selected security professionals suggested strongly that more needs to be said, e.g. specific guidance on how abuse reports should be handled.  We think this is more than we know how to specify ourselves.  We are now thinking this work would best be done as a collaborative effort with representatives from GNSO constituencies – in particular, GNSO members who are studying registration abuse policies.


Would you be interested in setting up a joint effort?  We believe this will result in a more substantive and implementable proposal.  To that end, we have attached our original proposal as a starting point.  (Please note this is a work in progress, not for general distribution.  We ask that you do not distribute the attached draft or summary of comments without our permission.)



Thanks!



Steve Crocker

SSAC Chair
